April 19, 2019
Dear Parents,
Wow!  Time is just flying by!  I can hardly believe that Easter is already here!  I enjoyed preparing for the holiday with the class this week.  Thank you to all who donated time and supplies to help make this week fun!
Speaking of donations… we are still in need of some snacks.  Our cupboard is nearly bare!  In addition, we are all out of baby wipes.  Thank you for your generosity!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Next week we will begin a countdown to the end of the school year by doing a backwards alphabet celebration.  We will start with Z and go backwards through the alphabet each day until we get to A, and then the next day will be the last day of school!  Today I am going to send a hard copy of a note explaining each day’s activity.  I will send it through Seesaw and put it on our class website, as well.  Please encourage your child to participate!  I’m looking forward to this fun way to end the school year and welcome summer!
REMEMBER:
Wednesday, April 24- No class for current Kindergarten students so that we can welcome next year’s class at Kindergarten Round-Up.
Looking ahead:
Thursday, May 16- Kindergarten music program 6:30 PM
Monday, May 27- Memorial Day-No school
Friday, May 31- Last day of school!
Have a wonderful weekend!
Mrs. Streblow
